
The Bedtime Story event is back! You  are  invited  to 

come back  to school  on Monday 28th March 2022 from 

4.30-5.30pm for an hours             

bedtime story sharing session. 

The teachers will be                

sharing their favourite                 

bedtime stories and we hope you 

will bring yours along too! Please wear your cosiest       

pyjamas and feel free to bring a cuddly toy who loves     

listening to stories just as 

much as you do! 

Enjoy a hot chocolate and  a  

biscuit  as you share your    

stories. There will also be a  

school adult teaching Mummy’s/Daddy’s all about story 

maps and how much we love to make them. 

Please fill out the slip below and return to your child’s teacher if you are able to attend. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

My child ______________________________ will be attending the Bedtime 

Story Event on 28th March 2022 with 1/2 adults (please circle). 


